Caitlyn Skye Cordrey
813 Insel Rd
Woodland, WA 98674

June 28, 2010

Dear Mr. Michael Green,

For being chosen as a recipient of the Don and Colleen Fluke Scholarship, |
would like to send you my sincere thanks.

My college career will begin at Washington State University in Pullman this
coming August. | am eager to begin college. | plan to major in human nutrition so that
someday | may become a registered dietitian. Perhaps, in the future, | can help the
Woodland School District with the school meal program. There are many doors of
opportunity to choose from in my preferred field of study.

It is great to know that | will have financial support as an incoming freshman. | am
very grateful for this award and cannot give enough thanks.

Thank you,
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Caitlyn Cordrey
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